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Duquesne University Model UN  

On Friday, January 27th, nineteen Riverview students participated in the annual Duquesne University Model 

United Nations. The Riverview team consisted of 13 freshmen, 5 sophomores and 1 junior.  The young team 

was asked to use the day as a learning conference and build upon its experience as we prepare for future 

conferences.  The team excelled in this role, becoming more comfortable with their negotiation and public 

speaking skills as the conference progressed.  Memb QAQAQAers of the team were involved in many 

discussions and made proposals of solutions to issues facing our current world.  We are pleased to report that 

Pat Scott was recognized with an individual award at the conference.  Pat earned - First Place Best Delegate 

Award as Kenya in the Human Rights Council.  Congratulations to the entire team on a great learning 

experience.  The team is now looking forward to the Johns Hopkins Model United Nations Conference in 

February. 
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